
Welcome Ralph Torrence & Helen Torrence #105

Management

Bo Maynard - Executive Director
Donna Hunt - Business Office Manager
Shawn Leary - Life Enrichment Director

Daniel Lund - Marketing Director
Jennifer Church - Dining Services Manager

Wes Bumpus - Maintenance Director

Phone Numbers

Front Desk/Security: 537-0002
Dining Orders: 374-7340

Activities: 374-7333
Town Village Salon: 374-7331
Salon After Hours: 485-2099

Therapy: 930-0817

September Birthdays

Bill Fish 9/4
Jack Saatkamp 9/4
Walter Fleischhacker 9/9
Bob Levin 9/9
Curt Ward 9/13
Bessie Nathaniel 9/15
Donna Himes 9/17
Ellen Dixon 9/26
Shirley Webb 9/30

September

Town Village Audubon Park
950 Cherry Road

Memphis, TN 38117
(901) 537-0002

Shelbie & Bobbie Will
Shop for Your Groceries &

Prescriptions
On Tuesdays & Thursdays.

Give them your lists by
Monday at 3:00 pm for Tuesday

pick up & by Wednesday
by 3:00 pm for Thursday pick

up.

Stella will Drop You Off & Pick
You Up for Your Doctor

Appointments
On Tuesdays & Thursdays.

Give us at least 24 hours notice,
even more notice if possible.
Fill out all the information on

a Transportation Request Form
on the table across from the

Activities office & put it in the
grey metal box on the wall.

Look In Our Nook

We have many of your shopping
necessities including drinks & snacks.

Our Nook is open Mondays, Wednesdays
& Fridays from

10:00 am to Noon & on
Tuesdays & Thursdays from

2:00 to 4:00 pm.

For your safety only one customer at a
time may shop & masks must be worn.



If you want to get some
good exercise in the

pool...

It is open. Just
remember to social

distance.

Call in your Dining
Orders the day before

by 10:00 am to
374-7340. They will be

delivered to your
apartment the next day.

Thank you to all our
staff & residents for

being part of our Town
Village family. We

appreciate you!

Has Getting a Tattoo always
been on your Bucket List???

In the month of September the
Activities Department will be
delivering a cold beer and/or

a temporary tattoo to your door if
you want one or both. One of

each per resident. Add your name
to the Sign up Sheet if you are

interested.

1920's Fun Pages & Treat Bags

Look for Special Treat
Bags to be hung on

your apartment doors
from the Activities

Department early in
September. These will
have candy, fun pages

and a pen inside.

Welcome to Evelyn Erwin in #213


